
Welcome to the new weekly newsletter for 
families who are battling DIPG/DMG!

Are you trying to decide to get a port or a PICC line for your warrior? The choice can be
so hard and sometimes it just seems like so much medical information but nothing on the

caregiver side.  In my weekly(ish) blog I am diving into this from a caregivers point of
view- can read them here: Mary's Corner Blog

Medical Highlight
Seattle Car-t success

story of Gavin- 90
rounds in and still playing

baseball. 

Marc Jr. is starting monthly Bingo fundraisers here
in Colorado so we can help more families like you!

We are looking for permission to share your
beautiful warrior and their story- contact Kristin if

interested!

Did You Know....

Products we love!
Pop up kids tents

Need help with something or have a question? Email me! 

Learn more!

These are so easy to travel with and
give the kids a place to “get away”
whether at home or in the hospital.
Their fabric floor lets kids play on

the floor at hospitals but with a
safe barrier and they are small

enought to make it easy for ivs to
not get tangled!

 Click Photo below for link to
current trials in the US.

https://amzn.to/3QMf308
https://marcjr.org/
https://amzn.to/4jgMGn8
https://www.nbcnews.com/health/cancer/experimental-treatment-borrowed-blood-cancer-shows-promise-pediatric-b-rcna195154-us/news-updates/breakthrough-dipg-pediatric-brain-cancer-treatment-novel-drug-delivery
mailto:kstegmueller@marcjr.org
https://dipg.org/treatment/clinical-trials/active-clinical-trials/
https://marcjr.org/blog-marcjrfoundation/

